
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  MIKE ALTHOFF, FIRE CHIEF 
 
SUBJECT:              Spencer Flodeen Hire 
 
MEETING DATE: August 21st, 2018 
 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

Due to a retirement this spring, it left us with a vacant badge number 4622.  We 
advertised in the month of July for the open position.  Interviews were held with the fire 
departments interview committee and they wish to extend an offer to Spencer Flodeen 
for the position of firefighter.  Spencer comes from a local family and was raised in 
Cannon Falls.  I believe spencer will make a great addition to our fire department.  
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 

 
I recommend hiring Spencer Flodeen to the position of firefighter pending a 
successful background investigation.   
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment(s): 

 


